
2020 Maclary Student Recognition 

It’s time to celebrate our Maclary scholars and families 

as we end another (very memorable) year together. 

Join us for a drive-thru to say hello and goodbye. 

Please follow all social distancing rules. 

When: Tuesday, June 16th 

10:00—11:30AM 

Where:  Shue-Medill Middle School 

1500 Capitol Trail  

Newark, De 19711 

Enter Shue-Medill directly from Capitol Trail (Kirkwood 

Hwy) and follow the one-way route.  Staff will be there 

to wave goodbye.  Fifth graders will get a certificate 

and goodie bag as we wish them well on their journey.  

All families are encouraged to participate.   

Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grade 10:00-10:30 

3rd and 4th grade 10:30-11:00 

5th grade 11:00-11:30  


